
I want to thank you for your great 
contribution to our "fallen" veterans.  Our 
family's outlook on the struggles of our 
returning veterans changed drastically in 
January 2013.  My nephew returned with PTSD 
and added to the statistics of those committing 
suicide.  We were amazed when his story 
appeared in Time Magazine.  If you are 
interested in reading it, "Google" Peter 
Linnerooth Time Magazine.  Peter is buried at 
the Fort Snelling National Cemetery.  However, 
your efforts at Camp Ripley honor all.   
Thank you again! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A Mothers Sorrow 


